

HERRICKS PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Office of the Assistant Supt. for Curriculum & Instruction

K. Elizabeth Guercin
Asst. Superintendent for Curriculum & Instruction
eguercin@herricks.org

March 11, 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians:

You received information on Tuesday from the Superintendent regarding the continuity of instruction should there be an extended school closure due to the Novel Coronavirus. Any decisions regarding a school closing would come at the direction of the local departments of health and various state governmental agencies, with input from the New York State Education Department. While a full educational experience would be difficult to provide through remote technology, our teachers are prepared to continue your child's learning at home through elearning access. In the event of an extended closure, your child's teacher or the school will reach out with classwork and assignments via email. Please make sure your child knows his/her passwords to access the current sites and platforms that are regularly used by the teachers including iXL, RazKids, Google Classroom, and EdPuzzle, as well as the passwords for their online textbook accounts.

Additional online resources will be available on the district website through an e-learning tab in Quicklinks or at www.herricks.org/elearning especially created for this event. **Please note that this link will only be made live in the event of a closure of this nature.**

If your child receives OT, speech or related services, there will be resources provided within this e-learning link.

We are committed to continuing our students' learning. We look forward to partnering with you to ensure a smooth transition to remote learning. If you have any questions, please contact your building principal. The district will continue to keep you updated on any new information as we receive it.

Sincerely,

K. Elizabeth Guercin

K. Elizabeth Guercin

Assistant Superintendent for Curriculum and Instruction

KEG:mm